
TOWN OF TUFTONBORO 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

240 MIDDLE ROAD, P.O. BOX 98 
CENTER TUFTONBORO, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03816 
Telephone: (603) 569-4539 Fax: (603) 569-4328 

www.tuftonboro.org 
 

 
Notice of Public Meeting 

 
On Friday, July 17, 2020 at 9:00 am, the Board of Selectmen will meet with the Road 
Agent to discuss roadwork required to bring Willand Road up to Class V specifications 
as well as any other business that may come before the Board.  This meeting with take 
place on-site along Willand Road.   
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